
 

 

  

 
Legrand and Possum Extend Exclusive Agreement for NOVO 

 
5th March 2024, Possum Head Office, Aylesbury 
 
 
Building on 14 successful years as partners, Possum and Legrand Care are 
delighted to announce they have extended their current agreement. 
 
Under the contract extension, Possum continues as the exclusive reseller for the 
NOVO range of Telecare products in the UK & Ireland. 
 
Managing Director for Possum, Philip Robinson says, “Possum is an independent 
British company.  Our strengths are that we provide a high level of technical and 
customer support for customers using the NOVO home terminal and its 
accessories.  We are flexible, honest and responsive.  We look forward to 
supporting our customers on the digital journey going forward.” 
 
Legrand Care’s Deputy Chief Executive Officer, Arturo Perez-Kramer says, 
“Legrand Care has increased significantly the production capacity for the NOVO 
range of digital products to support growing demand in the UK and Europe.  
Legrand’s investment in large scale manufacturing in our factories will ensure high 
quality and reliable products.  Legrand’s commitment to research and 
development also supports an exciting pipeline of new products for the future.” 
 
If you would like to find out more, please visit our website www.possum.co.uk and 
get in touch. 
 

http://www.possum.co.uk/

